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23rd May 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
As we are fast approaching the end of another half term, I would like to provide you with all relevant 
information for the next half term.  
 
 
Dates for the Diary 
 
Friday 6th June – Tempest Class Photos 
Tempest Photography will be in school for the morning to take class photographs. These will be available to 
purchase before the end of the school year.  
 
Tuesday 10th June – Music Workshop for Dosbarth Miss Gabriel 
Miss Gabriel’s class will be participating in a music workshop on this day.   
 
Wednesday 18th June – Y6 Numeracy Morning 
A small group of year 6 pupils will be attending a numeracy morning at Brymbo St. Mary’s School. Further 
information will be sent out to those involved.  
 
Thursday 19th June – Year 6 Camp Out Under the Stars 
Year 6 will have their Camp Out Under the Stars activity. Further information will be sent out to year 6 
pupils.  
 
Monday 23rd June – Friday 27th June – Transition Week 
This is transition week where all pupils will go to their new class for a week. A letter outlining which class 
your child is in, and the arrangements for transition week will be sent out after the half term. 
 
Tuesday 8th July – Jambori 
All pupils in years 1 and 2 will go to the Jambori. Further information will be sent out to pupils in these year 
groups.  
 
Wednesday 9th July – Coffee Afternoon 
As the school is 150 years old this year. School will be hosting a coffee afternoon for any parents or 
members of the local community who would like to pop in, have a look at school and share old photographs 
and memories. Further information will be sent out after the half term.  
 
Friday 11th July – Year 6 Leavers Concert 
Further information will be sent out to year 6 pupils.  
 
Thursday 17th July – iRock Concert 
Pupils who have been participating in iRock Band lessons will be providing a concert for the rest of the 
school. Invites will be sent out to parents of those involved.  
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Friday 18th July – Last School Day 
This will be the pupils last day in school before the summer holidays. Further information about what they 
can bring in will be sent out nearer the time.  
 
Monday 21st July – Staff Training Day 
School will be closed to pupils on this day.  
 
 
Extra-Curricular Clubs 
The extra-curricular clubs will continue after half term. A timetable will be shared when we return. Please 
note that there will be NO clubs on the first week back. The final week for extra-curricular clubs will be week 
beginning 7th July. There will be NO clubs in the last week of term.  
 
 
Class Structure for the Academic Year 2025-2026 
As we are fast approaching the end of this academic year, I would like to share with you that there will be 
no changes to the current class structure in school. Following half term, we shall be communicating the staff 
within each class and class placements for every child in school in readiness for our transition week. Should 
parents wish to communicate any information that will support school’s decision in the class placement for 
your child, please pass all information directly to your child’s current class teacher. 
 
 
Can I please wish you all a lovely May half term and should anyone have any questions about the above 
information, please do not hesitate to contact me in school.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs J. Jones  
Headteacher 

 

 


